Texoma Women'’s Golf Association
Meeting

May 24, 2017

The Monthly Meeting of the Texoma Women'’s Golf Association was held at Lake Kiowa after completion
of tournament play and lunch. The meeting was called to order by Tournament Chair Judy Baker.

June Cloud and the Lake Kiowa Ladies Golf Association were applauded for their efforts in having such a
large turnout for the event. A field of 64 golfers participated in the tournament, with 25 representing
Lake Kiowa.

It was requested that Host Club Representatives submit their information regarding participants in their
month’s play day to the Webmaster Sheila Coles as soon after the signup deadline as possible so the
Tournament Field can be posted to the texomawga.com website.

Judy Baker announced that the Texoma Women’s Golf Association Yearbook was recently updated for
2017 by Secretary Barbara Hartline and posted on the texomawga.com website. Printed copies were also
made available.

The next Texoma Women's Golf Association play day will be held on June 21° at Legacy Ridge in Bonham.
Informational flyers were handed out to Club Representatives. All members are encouraged to
participate.

Awards for the day’s winners were announced and presented. The complete Tournament Results will be
posted on the texomawga.com website.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 2:35 pm
Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Hartline, Secretary



